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Sub: Recruitment of Engineers(Trainees).

Dear Sir/ Madam,

NPCIL is a Government of India Enterprise under the administrative
control of Department of Atomic Energy(DAE). The mission of the company
is to develop nuclear power technology and to produce nuclear power as a
safe and environmentally, benign and economically viable source of
electrical energy to meet the increasing electricity needs of the country.

NPCIL is the only Government of India Enterprise engaged in Design,
Construction, Commissioning and Operation & Maintenance of
Nuclear Power Plants in India. NPCIL is operating 19 Nuclear Power
Plants and five Units are under construction.

Nuclear Power Corporation of India Limited has steered India’s nuclear
power programme as a viable supplement to fossil power and a possible
answer to India’s growing energy demands in the long term ever since
NPCIL’s inception in 1987.

Now as India enters a sustained growth of approx. 7%, NPCIL is poised for

a quantum growth to cater to India’s energy thirst through indigenous

competence enhancement and global alliances. '
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All our Nuclear Power Stations are ISO 14001 (Enﬁmnmcnfal =
Management System) certified. NPCIL enjoys “AAA” Crisil rating in the
market and ranks very high amongst the top companies of India.

We are in process of recruiting Engineers (Trainees) and the abridged
version of the advertisement will be published in Employment News of

March 19-25, 2011 and in other leading news papers during the period
March 14 to March 18, 2011.

Enclosed please find two Nos. of posters regarding the abridged version of
the advertisement. It is requested that the same may please be arranged
to be displayed in prominent locations of your college/institute for wide
publicity. Needless to mention that Nuclear Power Corporation of India
Limited (NPCIL) offers a challenging career to Engineers in all major
spheres of Science and Technology.

Online applications are being invited from 22.03.2011 and the last date
for receipt of application is 31t March 2011. The students who are
appearing for their final semester exam and whose results are awaited
may be encouraged to apply.

An All India online test will be conducted for various disciplines
(Mechanical, Electrical, Electronics, Chemical, Instrumentation and
Civil) in 22 cities in India during the period April 19-23, 2011. Based on
the online test, candidates will be shortlisted for appearing for interview
before a Selection Committee at Mumbai.

The selected candidates will be required to undergo specified training in
any of Nuclear Training Centers of NPCIL located in various parts of the
country. On successful completion of training, they will be absorbed as
Scientific Officers/C (Group ‘A’) in any of the Units/Sites of NPCIL.

We once again request that the poster(s) may please be arranged
to be displayed on important locations in your Institute and
students may be encouraged to apply against the advertisement.
For further details students have to visit our websites
www.npcil.nic.in/main /JobsRecent.aspx.

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely,
y
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(S. K. Agrawal)

Encl: Posters
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